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Trafford, Kirsty

From: Kevin Brook 
Sent: 02 May 2023 15:33
To: Trafford, Kirsty
Subject: RE: We need more information about your application and Underpayment 

of application charge EPR/XP3539XH/V003
Attachments: Appendix 7 New House Farm Site Condition Report 02 May 23.pdf

Warning: The sender of this message could not be validated. Please use caution when opening any message 
content such as attachments or links  
 

Hello  
   
Apologies for the delay with this.  
   
Yes, I think you're correct in taking the figures from the more recent ammonia report which suggested 
provision for 600t manure storage, an increase from the original figure of 400t provided in the original 
permit application some years ago.  
   
I can confirm the details from the ammonia report as you've detailed, should be correct for the 'existing' 
scenario and no manure storage is proposed for the variation.  
   
Find attached a new SCR using the template we currently use.  I have attempted to complete the original 
sections as they would have been for the original application and referenced proposed changes at section 4, 
including installation of the attenuation pond and removal of the incinerator.  
   
regards  
   
Kevin  
   

On 29/03/2023 17:00 BST Trafford, Kirsty  
wrote:  
   
   

Hi Kevin, 

  

Please find attached a copy of the site report from the original permit application. 

  

I think there’s been a miscommunication about the manure storage, sorry about this. 

  

It’s the original site that we need clarification for with regards to the manure storage from 
the straw based houses. This is the original permitted scenario for 450 sows, 2040 pigs up to 
30kg and 3060 pigs over 30kg. 






